
Dear Sir/Madam,

I object to Enfield Council proposal to replace the Sainsbury Supermarket at Winchmore 
Hill, with houses.
The local residents rely on the supermarket because there are no other large 
supermarkets nearby. Also , the staff working there will lose their jobs.

There are many brownfield sites that can accomodate the construction of 6,000 homes 
needed in Enfield , without the need to build high rise flats and houses on sites that are 
being used for other essential purposes required by the residents of Enfield and 
Winchmore Hill.

Yours sincerely,

3073


